May 24, 2000
TO: LAUC-I Membership

FROM: Nominating/Elections Committee (Cathy Palmer, Ellen Broidy,
Lorelei Tanji)

RE: LAUC-I Election of 2000/2001 Officers and Standing Committees
LAUC Statewide Election of Officers for 2000/2001

Election Day is June 9, 2000.

Enclosed you will find a combined ballot for LAUC Statewide Officers and LAUC-I
Officers and Standing Committee members.

Your packet should also contain the slate of candidates for both university wide
and LAUC-I offices, with attached biographical statements from both sets of
candidates, and a roster of standing committee members remaining in office
(“Background Information™). If your packet is missing any of these items, please
contact Cathy Palmer (x4972).

The procedures for voting are as follows. They must be adhered to exactly.

1. Mark each section of the ballot as you choose to vote.

2. Place the ballots in the unmarked small envelope and seal it.

3. Place the sealed unmarked envelope in the addressed larger (#10) envelope and
seal it.

4. In the space provided, sign your name in the upper left-hand corner of the
addressed envelope.

5. Send the signed envelope to Cathy Palmer, 382 Main Library.

Ballots must be received by 5:00 PM on Friday, June 9, 2000.
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